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The purpose of this addendum is to amend and clarify certain portions of the above-referenced solicitation with all 

prospective Bidders/Offerors. 

 

Questions: 

Q1. Do all employees need to be legal citizens and do they need background checks? 

A1. All employees that will be present on site must complete a background check. 

 

Q2. Can you provide a layout for Cabinets and room or blue prints please? 

A2. Drawings will be provided for individual projects as part of the PORFP process. 

 

Q3. What types of jobs are anticipated fort his contract work? 

A3. Projects will primarily be interior painting services. 

 

Q4. Will there be any specialty coatings used for these jobs? 

A4. There are no specialty coatings anticipated. 

 

All addenda will be incorporated into the final contract documents and will be binding on all Bidders/Offerors 

responding to this solicitation. Each Bidder/Offeror submitting a bid/proposal must acknowledge receipt of all 

addenda on the Procurement Portal; failure to acknowledge addenda may result in the rejection of the bid/proposal. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, please contact me at (410) 260-1263 or email me at 

Victoria.Nellis@mdcourts.gov 

 

 

 
 

Victoria Nellis 

Procurement Officer 
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